C.B.S A. 
Rules Apply to Both Boys and Girls- Unless stated otherwise
Additional Rules
Revised 2016
CBSA will follow the Pony white page rules with the exception of the following. 

1. Any Player requesting to play up an age group CANNOT return and play for the younger league at any time in future seasons, once the Parent/Child make the decision to move up in age groups that child must remain in that same age group until they age up to the next level or age out of the program.
2. All Games will be played no matter how many children on the team are present. The team that is minus players is allowed to use only players from the opposing team to complete the game by either meeting the time frame or by a run rule. At the end of regulation by either of the above requirements the team that was short players will be marked as forfeit no matter the outcome of the game. In Addition to the game being played the game will be played and all umpires will remain present throughout to call the entire game. 

3. Due to New PONY Rules and Insurance Requirements We will No longer be allowing any Bat Boys/Girls on any field throughout the entire CBSA Organization. If you are not a player, coach, commissioner, umpire or Board Member you cannot be on the field.
4. Players for all age groups must play at least 2 innings each game present and start every other game. This rule applies to both boys and girls.

